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Chairman Schauer and members of the committee, I am Michael Howe, Secretary of State. I am here to give 
insight into current practices and highlight areas that may need more clarity in House Bill 1441.   

This proposed legislation seeks to create greater reporting responsibilities for multi-candidate committees. Many 
of the changes suggested here are very similar to reporting requirements that already exist for PACs within our 
state. PACs currently submit an itemized listing of expenditures, where multi-candidate committees submit 
expenses in categories.  

We believe, based on the intention of this legislation, that amending this bill to mirror the same reporting 
requirements for PACs would address the issue more clearly, reduce confusion, and potentially eliminate costs. 
The reporting requirements as proposed would require significant programming changes to our current campaign 
finance reporting system and likely would require a fiscal note for us to fully implement this legislation.  
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